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Priests of the Patriarchal Diocese of Africa in the
Nigerian city of Asaba received liturgical vessels
and vestments

DECR Communication Service, 02.09.2022.

On August 31, priest George Maximov, who is making a regular missionary trip to the countries of
pastoral responsibility of the Patriarchal exarchate of Africa, met with clergy of the exarchate in the city
of Asaba, Nigeria.

The priests were given sets of liturgical vessels and vestments, icons and much more.
According to the website of the Patriarchal Diocese of Africa, the clergy meeting discussed the

development of the Orthodox mission in the country, including through joint social and educational
projects.
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